
Non-substantive Change Request for Uses of Award Report Form (OMB Control # 1559-0032)
for CDFI Rapid Response Program Recipients 

As authorized by the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021 (Pub. L. 116-260), the Community 
Development Financial Institutions Fund (CDFI Fund) has launched the CDFI Rapid Response 
Program (RRP) to provide grants to Community Development Financial Institutions (CDFIs) to 
support, prepare for, and respond to the economic impact of the COVID–19 pandemic. CDFI RRP 
utilizes existing evaluation and compliance reporting mechanisms already in place for the Bank 
Enterprise Award Program and CDFI Program. Per Congressional directive, the application process 
has been completed and awards are expected to be announced by the CDFI Fund in the summer of 
2021. 

The CDFI Fund is requesting approval to use the existing data collection tool, the Uses of Award 
Report Form (UOA) (OMB Control #1559-0032), for CDFI RRP Recipients. The CDFI RRP is a 
one-time supplemental award and will not continue after two-years of reporting by program 
recipients. Please note that CDFI RRP Recipients will be required to use this form starting September
of 2021. The current version of the UOA report can be accessed here: 
https://www.cdfifund.gov/sites/cdfi/files/documents/cdfi-fund-uses-of-award-report-form-through-
2023_bea.pd

The estimate for completing the UOA form will remain 1 hour per response. 863 CDFIs received 
RRP funds and will thus complete an additional UOA form, increasing the total burden for 1559-
0032 by 863 hours.
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